
From: kate Moore
To: Wigglesworth, Simon
Subject: RE: EPR/LP3923LU/A001 Highfield Farm application duly making questions
Date: 07 August 2024 11:43:42

We have also secured planning for the sheds as described in this application and 4000 pigs
 
From: Wigglesworth, Simon  
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 7:58 AM
To: kate Moore 
Subject: EPR/LP3923LU/A001 Highfield Farm application duly making questions

 
Kate
Good morning
Please find attached the full list of questions to allow this application to be duly made ( basic info
sufficient)
They are mainly technical questions with one additional fee required for a dust management plan
review if there are residences withinn100 m of the installation boundary
The OMP is an example to assist you.
 
Please submit responses by Wednesday August 21st

This is to ensure application can be duly made and not returned
If any questions I am in today and tomorrow , then from August 19th

 
Best wishes
Simon Wigglesworth
NPS
Environment Agency.
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